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Revitalisation

The URA has expanded the scope of its area and
street improvements over the past year through a
widening range of initiatives spread over several
districts. The aim is to augment our redevelopment
and rehabilitation initiatives and ensure that the
benefits of renewal can be enjoyed by the wider
community. The support of Government
Departments such as Highways, Architectural
Services and Transport, amongst others, has been
instrumental in expediting these initiatives, while the
positive input received from District Councils are
now broadening the design scopes of particular
measures as well as ensuring that community needs

are met.

In Tsuen Wan, street improvement measures
including new paving, street lighting and street
furniture have been completed along Ho Pui Street
close to our Vision City redevelopment. Currently,
a plan for footpath widening, new paving, street
greening and other themed design elements is
underway for Chung On Street as part of a
collaborative effort with the HKHS under the
guidance of a working group of the Tsuen Wan

District Council.

In Kowloon, the first stage of enhancements around
our Hanoi Road project in Tsim Sha Tsui have now
been completed and additional measures are under
design while, in Tai Kok Tsui, street improvements
adjoining several buildings which have been
rehabilitated with our assistance are now under

construction.
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Street beautification in the Tai Kok Tsui and Tsimshatsui districts.
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URA Chairman, Mr Edward Cheng (4th from right); Chairman of Central and
Western District Council, Mr Chan Tak-chor (5th from right); URA Managing
Director, Mr Billy Lam (7th from right); together with other community
leaders and representatives of the Government Departments officiate at the
opening ceremony of the Chinese Herb Garden in Sheung Wan.
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a new hub for community activities.

FARMAS [ LRy BEUFEOAENRE —HLEFEB A HE -

Sheung Wan Fong revitalisation project near the Western Market provides
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Various community activities are organised at Portland Street outside the Langham Place redevelopment project.
Meanwhile, we have embarked on major area improvement studies in Tai Kok Tsui,
around and linking our several redevelopment projects from Cherry Street to Tong
Mi Road, in Sham Shui Po near our projects in Lai Chi Kok Road/Kweilin Street and
Yee Kuk Street, and in Hai Tan Street/Kweilin Street Street and Pei Ho Street.
These studies focus on identifying opportunities for significant street greening,
landscaping, pedestrianisation and other measures to bring vitality, support local

businesses and enhance these neighbourhoods in the coming years.

Hong Kong Island, which has already benefited from a series of improvement
schemes in Sheung Wan, saw the opening of a new park based on a Chinese herb
garden theme as part of the recently completed Queen Street redevelopment project
and another milestone in our Sheung Wan Action Area Revitalization Programme.
In addition, a new street design for Tung Street is nearing completion. This provides
a pedestrian link between the tourist hubs of the Western Market Sheung Wan Fong
area and Hollywood Road.

As in previous years, our revitalisation efforts have continued to venture beyond
“hardware” to “software” by including a music festival event at Portland
Street organized by URA and the Langham Place management company. The
URA will look to organize other events in future and to utilize other locations to

complement its physical revitalization works.
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